
Good Morning 
  
I am writing on behalf of House Bill 2004-A. I urge the Senate please do not pass HB 2004-A, 
because it is bad for business, and it will not help the homelessness situation. 
  
Thank you 
  
Steve Shilts 
Property Manager 
Warewood Village Apartments 
2549 NW Kline St # 9 
Roseburg, OR 97471 
Office: 541-673-4216 
Fax: 541-673-4291 
warewood@rosenet.net 
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